Call for written contributions on the zero draft of the updated Global Action Plan on Antimicrobial Resistance (GAP-AMR)
Period: 5 September – 29 September
As part of the process to update the Global Action Plan on AMR (GAP-AMR), we invite stakeholders across all One Health sectors, disciplines, regions, and countries to share their insights on the zero draft of the updated document. Your contributions will play a key role in shaping the goal and strategic priorities that will guide our collective efforts to address AMR through a One Health approach for the next decade.
Name, Surname: ___________________________________________
E-mail address: ___________________________________________
Organization/Institution: __________________________________
Job Title: ________________________________________________
Country : __________________________
In what capacity are you providing your input?
☐ Individual
☐ On behalf of my organization

Sector (please select all that apply):
 ☐ Human health
 ☐ Animal health
 ☐ Food and agriculture
 ☐ Environment
 ☐ Other: __________________________


Constituency Type (please select all that apply):
 ☐ Government
  If your constituency type is Government, please specify if your contribution is (select one answer):
      ☐ Multisectoral on behalf of the Government
      ☐ Sectoral on behalf of your institution
      ☐ Individual
 ☐ Intergovernmental Organization
 ☐ UN agency or programme
 ☐ Private sector and industry
 ☐ Civil society
 ☐ Research and academia
 ☐ Financial institution, philanthropic organization or development agency
☐ Other: __________________________

Please provide your written contribution below (no more than 500 words):

Thank you very much for submitting your valuable feedback.
For any inquiries, please contact: amr-platform@fao.org





